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Association Newsletter: March 2021 

 
Public meeting 
We hope to hold a public meeting for all our 

members, to establish our association very 

soon. The meeting will allow everyone to hear 

how the steering committee have taken the 

necessary steps to put the association 

administration in place and to discuss our 

future and the plans we have to improve the 

graveyard. 

As soon as we can legally hold such a public 

meeting, we will announce the date and time 

and look forward to welcoming you. 

 

   

Statutory bodies like 
Historic Environment 
Scotland & Highland 
Council. We are already in 

discussion with those responsible for 
the graveyard to further the 
protection of the walls and artefacts. 
 

To all our members… 

St Maelrubha’s Eynort Graveyard 
Association’s steering committee 
would like to express our gratitude to 
all our members for their patience 
while we prepare to work on 
protecting the future of the 
graveyard. 

We had hoped to have a public 
meeting long before now but, 
unfortunately, that has been 
impossible. We look forward to 
seeing you in person as soon as we 
can but, until then, we wanted to let 
you know that we have been working 
behind the scenes. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/517277392323876/
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Looking ahead… 

We are continuing to hold virtual 
meetings to discuss the graveyard and its 
history. 

There is so much to discover and discuss 
and we look forward to sharing this with 
you as we move ahead with our mission 
to Preserve, Not Promote, St 
Maelrubha’s Eynort Graveyard. 

We are looking for keen members to 
assist the Management Committee with 
duties like administration & also history 
recording.  

 

If you feel that you have ideas or would 
like to contribute, please contact us. 

  Finances 

Because of the ongoing 
pandemic, we have had 
difficulty in creating a bank 
account but we have just 
applied to open an account 
with a local bank, which will 
allow us to save for our 
activities and to service future 
grant funding.   

 

St Michael’s Font (NMS) 

 

Contact us! 

To get in touch or to let us 
have your ideas, email: 

smeynort@gmail.com 
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